
Oregon Democrats wants to make me and my family defenseless against criminal attack. HB 4005 
intends to make us responsible for the criminal acts of thieves and attack the rights of young 
Oregonians. 

Please,  Oregon House Reps,  know this is outrageous and unacceptable. 

 
 

Marron Dooney and Jim Miller 

Portland, Oregon 97225 

 


